
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Migration Campaign, an initiative by Pope Francis, and being planned and implemented by CRS, the 
USCCB, Caritas Internationalis, Catholic Charities USA and the Migration and Refugee Services. 
 
Here are a few details: 
 

• On September 27, 2017, Pope Francis is going to offer a “gesture” of welcome to all migrants 
(we do not have the exact details of the gesture), but it will kick off the 2-year Migration 
Campaign. 

• The organizing entities have called for a week of “Prayer and Action” (Love your Neighbor) on 
October 7-14, 2017 which is a compliment to Respect Life month of October. 

• Resources and more information can be found at SHARE THE JOURNEY. 
 
http://www.usccb.org/about/migration-and-refugee-services/ 

https://www.sharejourney.org/

